
 
 

TOWN OF BEACON FALLS 

ECOMONIC DEVELOPMENT COMMISSION 

 

 

December 1, 2015 

 

Mr. Len Greene, Town Clerk 

Town of Beacon Falls 

10 Maple Avenue 

Beacon Falls, CT 06403 

 

 

Please accept this as notification from the E.D.C. that the December 28, 2015 meeting of the 

Beacon Falls Economic Development Commission has been cancelled following discussion at 

the Nov./2015 EDC Meeting. 

  

The entire EDC would like to wish you and your family a joyous holiday season. 

  

Take care, 

  

Peter Christensen 

Clerk 

 

Thank you, 

 

Peter A Christensen 
Clerk 

 


